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THE PRESIDENT’S PIECE 
 

Hello Country Crossroad's members!! 
 
I just can't believe it's June already! We 
had a wonderful time meeting outside 
behind the church last month. It was 
great to see those of you who were able 
to make it. The show and tell was 
spectacular as always. 
 
This month we'd like to meet inside the 
church. I am going to change the date of 
the meeting slightly because I will be out 
of town on the 21st. My husband and 
I are meeting our son and grandson in 
Iowa at Drake University where our 

grandson will be attending college in the 
fall. They are touring the campus and 
since they live in Texas, Gene and I 
thought we'd take advantage of the 
shorter drive to Des Moines, IA for a 
quick visit.  So, I thought we could 
switch our meeting from  
Monday, June 21, to Wednesday, June 
23. Sign in from 6:30 and the 
meeting will begin at 7 p.m. 
 
It is okay with the church that we meet 
on that night. We will abide by their 
rules. They are dropping their mask 
mandate on June 6 but are asking 
everyone to socially distance as much 
as possible. They are also not having 
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any food yet. As always, we must leave 
everything the way we find it upon 
arrival. We will not use the tables. We 
will place the chairs spread apart in a 
round. Our very first indoor meeting will 
be more social and casual. It will be a 
meet and greet with show and tell. 
 
I hope to see many of you there.  
Meanwhile, stay healthy and happy and 
quilt on. 
 
See you soon, 
 
Barb Gaertner 
(815)297-2700 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
JUNE BIRTHDAYS 

Kathy Clark 6 
Kathy Aubin 10 
Joyce Winnekins 20  

 


